
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back! I hope you have had a great summer with your family and friends. The children 
have returned well and it has been a lovely week in school listening to all of the exciting things 
the children have done over the summer. It has also been great to welcome our new starters and 
their families. 
 
It has once again been a busy summer in school as we continue to invest in our facilities. Last 
year, both Class 3 and Class 4 had new carpets and over the summer, we were pleased to install 
new carpets in Class 1, Class 2 and also a corridor area. In addition we have replaced much of 
the fencing to the rear of the building. I am grateful to the Trust for funding these projects and to 
our staff team who have worked hard to prepare the building and grounds for the children’s 
return. 
 
Within school we follow a carefully planned programme of collective worship and this includes a 
celebration worship each Friday. Please remember to send in any certificates and awards from 
home so that we can celebrate these with the whole school. We will continue with our popular 
class worships for parents this year and each class will perform twice over the year in the term 
that they do not take part in a production. This term, Class 3 and Class 4 will be leading their 
class worships. Our Harvest Festival will be taking place at All Saints Church on Tuesday 1st 
October at 10.30am. As ever, parents, friends and families are invited to take part in this service 
so please add this to your diary.  
 
This promises to be another exciting year with a number of visits and activities planned. Later 
this term, Class 3 and Class 4 will be visiting Burton Constable Hall as part of their Tudor topic. 
Further details about this will follow shortly. We are in the process of booking our residential visits 
for each class and will let you have the dates once these are confirmed.  
 
Thank you to everyone who continues to bring in plastic bottle tops as part of our collection. 
Today, a further five large boxes were collected which we will exchange for tokens towards 
furniture and equipment for the school, made from these bottle tops. Please continue to send 
these in however please can we emphasis that we are only able to collect plastic tops. Please do 
not send any made of or containing metal. 
 
I hope you have a great weekend. 
 
 
Richard Winks, Headteacher 
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                           Our School Vision: 
A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 
Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 
Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 
Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 
Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” 
1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 



This	Week’s	Achievements 

Congratulations	to: 
Evie	for raising money for the Little Princess 

Trust and donating her hair! 
Edwin	for his football trophy. 

Alϐie	for his football medals and certiϐicates!   
Dominic	for his chess certiϐicate!  

Sienna	for completing the Summer Reading 
Challenge! 
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Living out our school values of: 

DeterminaƟon, Trust, Friendship & Respect 

Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1 This week we have enjoyed settling into our new classroom and making new friends. 

  Next week we are looking forward to learning about our new topic — “How are we making 
  history?” 

Class 2          This week we have settled well into our new class and enjoyed our mini-beast hunt. 

  Next week we are looking forward to learning about pets in Science. 

Class 3          This week we have started learning about the Tudors. We enjoyed making gingerbread,  
  but didn't enjoy tasting it. 

  Next week we are looking forward to learning more about friction and forces. 

Class 4          This week we have enjoyed our Wow Day, making gingerbread and playing a Tudor  
  game. 

  Next week we are looking forward to learning about hockey. 

Collective Worship Theme:  Creation Genesis 1:1-2:3 We are surrounded by things that 
Christians believe are made by God, but sometimes we take it for granted. 

Today we had another collection of plastic bottle 
tops.  Once we get an updated total of “earth 
points”, we will decide on an item to purchase.  
Please keep sending in 
the plastic tops, they 
really do make a 
difference to our school 
and promote 
sustainability.  
 

PLEASE DON’T SEND METAL 
LIDS/PARTS AS THESE BREAK 
THE RECYCLING MACHINERY. 
THANKS! 

Bottle Top Recycling 



Week 1 Menu 
  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

School 
Lunch 

Option 1 

Sausage 
pasta 

Meatballs in 
rustic sauce 
tortilla wrap 

Roast 
chicken and 
roast 
potatoes 

Pasta  
bolognaise 

Fish fingers 

Vegan 
Option 

Cheese & 
tomato pasta 

Meatless 
meatballs in 
wrap 

Vegan 
nuggets 

Meatless Farm 
pasta 
bolognaise 

Fishless fish 
finger 

Vegetables 
Crusty roll, 
peas 

Cucumber & 
carrot sticks 

Carrots & 
broccoli 

Bread roll, 
fresh carrots or 
broccoli 

Chips, peas 
or  baked 
beans 

Important Dates 
Oct 1st Harvest FesƟval at Church 

Oct 3rd Yr6 ConsultaƟon Day  
Oct 4th RE AŌernoon 

Oct 7th  Class 4 school trip 
Oct 8th—15th ScholasƟc Book Fair 

Oct 9th Parents Evening (4-7pm) 
Oct 10th Parents Evening (4-7pm) 

Oct 11th Class 4 Worship (9:15 & 14:50) 

Oct 14th  Class 3 school trip 
Oct 17th Open evening for new starters 
Oct 18th Class 3 Worship (9:15 & 14:50) 
Oct 25th Choir to Drewtons (18:00 TBC) 

Oct 25th Last day of Autumn 1 term 
Nov 4th First day of Autumn 2 term 

Nov 6th School photographs 

Message from the Friends of North Cave CE School 
We are always looking for new members of the school community to join us with 

fundraising and events organisaƟon.  If you would be interested in volunteering, please 
contact the school office who will forward on your details. 


